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STOCKHOLM+50 NATIONAL CONSULTATIONS IN VIET NAM

Dear eiteencd) eolleaguics andd pastiuers

Fifty years ago, world leaders met in Stockholm and for the first time brought the environment into
centre stage for human well-being and development.

To commemorate Stockholm 1972 and chart a path forward for the next 50 years, the Governments
of Sweden and Kenya, with support from UNEP and partners, are planning an international meeting
in 2022: Stockholm+50: A Healthy Planet for the Prosperity of All = Our Responsibility, Our Opportunity.

1. LAUNCHING CEREMONY

The Embassy of Sweden, the Institute of Strategy and Policy on Natural Resources and Environment
(ISPONRE) under the Ministry of Natural Resources and Environment, and the United Nations
Development Programme (UNDP) in Viet Nam cordially invite you to attend the official launch of the
Stockholm+50 National Consultations in Viet Nam, as we mark the start of the conversations that
will capture the opinions of Viet Nam on the world’s progress towards a sustainable planet.

DATE: WEDNESDAY 13 APRIL 2022, 09:00 - 10:00 ICT
LOCATION: GREEN ONE UN HOUSE, 304 KIM MA, BA DINH, HA NOI
Livestreamed on the UNDP Viet Nam Facebook page and Viet Nam’s Stockholm+50
SparkBlue page
LANGUAGE: English, with live Vietnamese interpretation provided

Please click to register to attend the event in person. Links to watch the livestream in
Vietnamese and English will be shared closer to the event date.

2. IN-PERSON NATIONAL CONSULTATIONS

A series of in-person national consultations will be taking place during 27-28 April 2022. These
will focus on both the high-level themes of the conference and a series of deep dives into topics
of key interest to Viet Nam, including nature-based solutions, green and just transition, and
circular economy. Mark your calendars!

3. GLOBAL ONLINE SURVEY
In the meantime, we highly encourage you to participate in and promote the Stockholm+50 State
of the Planet Global Survey across your networks.

Should you need any further information, please contact Merran Eby at merran.eby@undp.org.

CAITLIN WIESEN NGUYEN DINH THO

Resident Representative, UNDP Viet Nam Director General, ISPONRE
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